
Dove Bank Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin - 21.3.2025 

Coming up next week ... 

Monday 24th March - Yr 3 & 4 Football tournament after school. 

Wednesday 26th March - Rocksteady Spring Concert 9am, parents of Rocksteady children invited. 

Friday 28th March - class assembly Y5 

Friday 28th March - Gifts for PTFA Mother’s Day Stall. Children to bring between £2 and £5 to purchase 

a mother’s day gift. Our fab PTA team will wrap them ready for home time.  

Friday 28th March - Mother’s Day Assembly 2.30 (no celebration assembly) 

Bikeability 

This week, our Year 5 pupils have 
taken part in the bikeability     
cycling proficiency program.     
All those who took part learnt 
how to safely cycle on the roads.  

The Recorder Festival - Victoria Hall 

    

Our wonderful recorder players made us incredibly proud this week as they 
performed as part of The Music Partnership’s Recorder Festival 2025. The 
children performed two solo pieces to an exceptional standard. Miss Fielding 
was blown away by their confidence and their performance skills.  

Well done recorder team!  

Safe and Sound 

This week, Year 5 visited Sandyford Fire Station to take part in the Safe+Sound programme. They 
learned all about dangers in the home in an interactive session in a specialised pod, worked with 
PSCOs to look at what makes a good citizen, 
learned about the dangers of playing near a 
railway with Network Rail and even got to see a 
fire engine be deployed to a real fire! 

They all really enjoyed the morning and had 
fantastic feedback from the staff there who 
said they were by far the best class they had 
worked with. They commented that they were 
polite, engaged and asked lots of great        
questions. Well done, Year 5! 

Book Fair 

We hope that you were able to join us this week 
at our school book fair. We will be able to use 
our commission to purchase books to use in 
school. 

Happy reading!  

Robotics Workshop 

Today, our Year 6 children have visited Crewe Engineering and Design UTC to 
take part in a robotics workshop. The children have been programming and      
controlling their own Edison robot! We are so lucky to be able to work with such 
great establishments within The Learning Partnership. We cannot wait to hear all 
about it and looking forward to future planned projects!  


